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Brother,

We hope this letter finds you well.
We’re excited to share some incredible news; Chi Phi is returning to Wisconsin!

This fall, with full support from both the University of Wisconsin and the National Office, we will welcome a new class 
of Chi Phi members to campus, and for the first time in over a decade, we’ll hold an initiation ceremony for new broth-
ers of the Kappa Chapter this November!

Much has changed since our own time at 200 Langdon, but the core reasons young men join fraternities remain the 
same: friendship, belonging, a home away from home, and brotherhood. While today’s students might use different 
terms, they’re seeking the same meaningful experiences we once found.

A strong and engaged alumni association is key to a thriving chapter. We hope we can count on your continued sup-
port of Kappa as we reestablish our values, leadership, and brotherhood on campus. Your involvement truly makes a 
difference.

What we need from you:
Enclosed is a member update form. Please complete and return it using the pre-addressed envelope. Alternatively, you 
can submit your information electronically in one of the following ways:
• Visit ChiPhiWisconsin.org, and click “Log In” in the header.
• E-mail your contact updates to alumnirecords@chiphiwisconsin.org.

We also invite you to join us at several upcoming events this fall; we’d love to see you there!

Upcoming Events:	
• Friday, September 5: Alumni Reunion at 200 Langdon
• Visit the house and reconnect, then continue the evening at Argus Bar & Grill, just off the Square, for appetizers

and cocktails.
• Saturday, September 6: Tailgate and Badger Football at Camp Randall. A block of tickets is being secured for

our group.
• October: Chi Phi Pinning Ceremony (on campus, date TBD)
• November: Chi Phi Initiation in Madison (date TBD)

We’re pleased to announce our new partnership with Elevate IMS, which will help us strengthen alumni operations 
through improved communication, database management, gift processing, and website support. Going forward, all 
alumni mail, including donations and event responses, will be handled through a centralized alumni-relations office in 
Ithaca, New York, to ensure secure, timely, and consistent processing. 

Please keep an eye out for future updates, including mailings and newsletters, as well as information about creating your 
chapter member account at ChiPhiWisconsin.org.

Thank you, Brother [Last Name], for your continued dedication to Chi Phi and the Kappa Chapter; your support is help-
ing to shape the future of our brotherhood and to bring new life to our legacy at Wisconsin!
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